
                      

CITY OF URBANA  

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

 CANCELLED MEETING
  

   

DATE:  Wednesday, December 4, 2024 

TIME:   7:00 P.M. 

PLACE: 400 South Vine Street, Urbana, IL  61801 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

The regular meeting of the Urbana Historic Preservation Commission scheduled for 
Wednesday, December 4, 2024 at 7:00 pm is cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 8, 2025 at 7:00 pm due 
to January 1, 2025 (the first Wednesday of the month) being New Year’s Day.  More 
details will be available closer to the meeting date. 


